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16 September 1996 

Ulster Unionist Council 
3 Glengall Street, Belfast BT12 5AE 
Telephone:01232 - 324601 

Fax No: 01232 - 246738 
E-mail:uup@uup.org 

Prime Minister HaITi Holkeri 
Office of the Independent Chairmen 
Castle Buildings 
Stormont 
Belfast 

Dear Prime Minister 

Please find attached the response of the Ulster Unionist Party to the 
submission by the Alliance Party alleging breaches of the Mitchell 
Principles by ourselves, during July 1996. 

Yours sincerely ;;t 
Rt t::::: 
Deputy Leader 
Ulster Unionist Party 

Leader of the Party: DAVID TRIMBLE, MP 
Patron: COLONEL JAMES G CUNNINGHAM, OBE, DL 

President: JOSIAS CUNNINGHAM, MA, DL General Secretary: JIM WILSON 


	Image_0006

